
Chair Barnhart and House Revenue Committee Staff: 

 

On behalf of Representative Davis and Representative Johnson, this email is to serve 

notice of a minority report on SB 925,  which was voted out of committee today.  If you have not 

already, you will soon receive a separate email from another dissenting member of the 

Committee also giving the same notice. 

 

Please notify our office immediately if you require anything further on this matter of serving 

notice.  

 

Michelle 
---------------------- 
Michelle Felton 
Legislative Director 
Office of State Representative John Davis 
House District 26 
(Wilsonville, Sherwood, King City, Beaverton, Hillsboro, Aloha, Tigard, Bull Mountain) 
 
900 Court Street NE, H-483 
Salem, OR  97301 
Office:  503-986-1426 
Email:  rep.johndavis@state.or.us 
Web: http://www.leg.state.or.us/davis/ 
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